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Term 4,  Week 5 
 
School Photos 
are coming 
home today. 
What a fabulous 
backdrop! Amy 
has done an 
amazing job in 
capturing the 
best and the 
individual 
personalities of 
our children. 
Thank you Amy! 
We hope you 
enjoy them.  
 
 

NAIDOC at Tilba School 
finished with a moving 
performance from the 
Djinama Yilaga Choir, 
who performed songs in 
Dhurga language, a string 
quartet from the Sydney 
Youth Orchestra 
“Quarted” and the wonderful Four 
Winds Artists in School. We then had 
an amazing campfire lunch prepared 
by Sandy, Linda and Vickie of 
Kangaroo Stew, Hot Potatoes, 
Warrigal Green Damper and Stick 
Damper with drippy Tilba Honey! All 
cooked in our very own fire pit! All 
photos are posted on our school 
Facebook page for you to enjoy. 
 
Year 6 had a wonderful day on their excursion to Montague Island 
(Barranguba). The focus was learning the indigenous history and 
connection to the island. Many thanks to Jas and Benn of Montague 

Island Adventures for the 
generous discount on our boat 
transfer out to the island. Our 
NPWS guide Ray, taught us a lot 
and explained things really well. 
 
P&C has been postponed due to 
the recent restriction changes. I 
look forward to meeting with the 
P&C and collaborating with them 
on our school planning. 
Tania Hextell (Principal)  

Term 4, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday is Kitchen Garden 
Day! Remember to bring a 
gold coin for our weekly 
feast! 
 
November 
 
Tuesday 17th 
Year 6 Linkages Robotics 
at NHS 
Wednesday 18th  
Kinder Transition  
Thursday 26th 

Kinder Transition  
 

3-6 Overnight Excursion to 
Merimbula 
Friday 27th  
Book club orders due 
 
December 
 
Tuesday 1st 
Year 6 NHS Transition 
Thursday 10th 
2-6 School Sleepover 
Friday 11th 
P&C 
Talent Show Assembly 
Tuesday 15th 
Presentation Night TBC 
Wednesday 16th 
Last day of Term 4, 2020 
 

CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-    
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Congratulations George! George’s 
artwork was selected to be on the 

Eurobodalla Shire Council 
Environmental Calendar for 2021 ! 

All Tilba families will receive a 
calendar from George today. 

Year 6 had a 
wonderful transition 
day at Narooma High 

on Thursday. They 
returned to school 

saying that they were 
“soooo ready for high 

school!” 

Performances were happening in the music 
room  this week! 
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